
 

PAUL BOLEK RETIRES AFTER 30 YEARS WITH WOMAN’S LIFE 

FEBRUARY 28, 2013 

(Port Huron, MI)  Paul Bolek, General Counsel, Investment Manager and National Secretary, 

will retire after 30 years with Woman’s Life Insurance Society. During his tenure with Woman’s 

Life, beginning in 1982, Bolek also served as Administrative Counsel and Assistant General 

Counsel. Bolek has been responsible for providing general legal counsel as well as managing the 

Society’s investment portfolio and monitoring compliance with regulatory requirements. 

 

“As Hester and I begin the next phase of our journey together, we look back on my career with 

Woman’s Life with deep satisfaction and appreciation,” Bolek stated. “It’s a great organization 

that demonstrates on a daily basis the ideals that make this country great. We are very fortunate 

to be associated with Woman’s Life.” 

 

 “Paul’s knowledge and deep commitment to Woman’s Life will be greatly missed. We wish him 

a long and happy retirement,” said Christopher J. Martin, Woman’s Life National President.  

 

Woman’s Life Insurance Society is a not-for-profit, membership organization founded in 1892. 

Woman’s Life connects women through local chapters for fun, friendship and financially 

supported community service. With matching funds and grants, Woman’s Life gives women an 

opportunity to make a difference together and to make a significant impact on causes important 

to them. Woman’s Life also offers a number of financial products, including whole life, 

universal life, and term life insurance, and flexible premium and single premium annuities 

designed to help women plan for a financially secure future for themselves and their families. To 

learn more, visit www.womanslife.org, or call 1-800-521-9292. 


